Andrea Gyger

From: Laura Millard <Imillard@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 11:49 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado’s Notary Program Rules

Thanks for taking the time to revise and CLARIFY these rules ! It is much appreciated !

Laura Millard
Land Law Examiner

Colorado River Valley Field Office
2300 River Frontage Rd.

Silt, CO 81652

Office: [970) 876-2060

Fax: (970) 876-9090
Imillard@blm.gaov
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